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The bulkhead was built with poured concrete and blocks in the 1950’s. The 

current cover is made of tongue and grove boards, in very bad condition and 

leaking. Modern tongue and groove boards are not expected to last. We 

propose to use T1-11 exterior plywood with simulated 8” boards, replicating the 

design used at 4 South Royalston Rd. It will be painted white (as was the 

existing one) or green (will not show dirt). 

 


